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Slinger Road, Thornton Cleveleys 
Zebra Crossing 

 
 

STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
 
Public realm improvements are being made to Cleveleys and as part of the scheme, 
the footways are being widened and the carriageway narrowed on Princess Road, to 
allow a public events space and market. 
 
As a result of the above measures, it is proposed to install a new Zebra Crossing on 
Slinger Road at its junction with Rough Lea Road to allow the safe passage of 
pedestrians.  
 
 
 

 
 

 


